
REGULAR meeting of the Board of Public Safety was held on Thursday, February 12, 2015, at  
9:00 a.m. at the City Building, 82 Main Street, Hornell, NY. 
 
PRESENT:  Mayor Shawn Hogan, Commissioners George Huffsmith and Dave Sengstock, Police 
Chief Ted Murray, Fire Chief Dan Smith, Code Officer Bud Burdett and City Clerk Barbara Perrott.   
 
ALSO PRESENT:  Billy Murphy, WLEA and Jason Jordan, Evening Tribune 
 
ABSENT:   
 
Mayor Hogan wished Commissioner Huffsmith a happy 96th birthday! 
 
By Huffsmith/Sengstock 
RESOVLED, that the minutes of the last meeting held 1/8/2015, be approved as read. 
Carried - Ayes all (X) 
 
By  Huffsmith/Sengstock 
RESOVLED,  that the Reports of Fire, Ambulance, Codes and Police be approved and ordered 
filed. 
Carried - Ayes all (X) 
 
By  Sengstock/Huffsmith 
RESOLVED, that claims in the amount of $376,716.82 be approved and paid as audited.  
Carried - Ayes all (X) 
 
On the hospital situation, Mayor Hogan said that Chief Smith has raised some very important 
concerns regarding transportation issues. Mayor Hogan and Chief Smith will be meeting with the 
hospital this afternoon to discuss these concerns. 
 
Rainbow Heaven – We are still waiting for the insurance company to complete their investigation. 
They were issued a court order for demolition but have not complied. The City has received quotes 
for the demolition and will take charge of this, recouping the costs from the insurance company. 

 
A request by Salon 96 to hold their annual Run for the Wild 5k on April 12th was granted. 
 
By Huffsmith/Hogan 
RESOLVED, that there being no further business, the Board adjourn at 9:10 am. 
Carried – Ayes all (X) 
 
 
 
 
____________________________    _____________________________ 
Shawn D. Hogan      Barbara M. Perrott 
Mayor        City Clerk 


